
St. Gregory the Great Early Childhood Enrichment Program 
 

Important Policy Update 
 
 

RE-ADMISSION POLICY TO RETURN TO SCHOOL  
AFTER BEING ABSENT 

 
 

 
If your child is not feeling well, please do not send them to school. 
Symptomatic students will be sent home immediately --- those 
students should have been kept home.   
 
We only accept well children.  If your child is exhibiting symptoms, 
they cannot return to school until they are feeling better and have 
completed/ fulfilled at least one of the following: 
 
NEW SCHOOL POLICIES REGARDING COVID: 
 

1. One Negative Covid PCR Test 
2. Alternate Diagnosis from a Doctor 
3. Negative Covid Antigen Test 

a. A  single negative test is required from provider-
performed tests 

b. Photo proof (including name, date and time) of             
TWO NEGATIVE AT-HOME ANTIGEN TESTS, 24 Hours 
apart.  Photos should be sent to Ms G. at:  
mariarelig@aol.com 

4. ALL absentees should call in and/or email before 8:45 am 
 
Thank you for your continued Cooperation. 
Maria Gaudelli 
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